
 

14 November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Respect and Driving at Good News Lutheran College 

 

At Good News Lutheran College, Respect is one of our core values, extending to how we drive and interact on 

College grounds. Safe and respectful driving is a priority, and we have noticed an increase in concerns around 

driving behaviour during drop-off and pick-up times. We appreciate that the car park is particularly busy in the 

afternoons, but we are all trying to achieve the same outcome; our families will get safely out of the College. Your 

cooperation in addressing this by following these essential guidelines is greatly appreciated:  

  

• Observe the 10km/h speed limit and all Give Way signs within the College grounds 

• Stop at crossings - your attentiveness could prevent an accident, perhaps even safeguarding your child or 

their friends 

• Park in a designated car park If you need to wait for more than five minutes, to keep traffic flowing 

smoothly 

• Give way to buses to ensure the safe movement of larger vehicles on campus 

• Avoid tailgating, aggressive driving, or distressing other drivers 

• Park legally in side streets. Respect our neighbours and their driveways 

 

Above all, we ask that you treat everyone with respect. Allowing enough time for drop-offs and pick-ups can help 

reduce stress during busy periods. Please remember that driving on College grounds is a privilege, not a right.  

 

Let’s work together to create a respectful and safe environment for our entire College community. Thank you for 

your support and cooperation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Fiona McAuliffe 

College Principal 

 


